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Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
I've been thinking this week not only about the things in my personal life for which I am thankful, but also about 
why I'm thankful for Lamorinda. I started to write about the many people who make our community work; how nice 
it is to chat easily with the people next in line at the grocery store, whether you know them or not; how wonderful it 
is that all of the parents at the park look out for all of the kids, not just their own; and the heart-warming culture of 
philanthropy. It sure wasn't like this where I grew up. Soon my ramblings began to resemble a holiday carol - people 
smiling in passing, wishing happy holidays to total strangers, offering help to those in need...  
So there you have it. We live in a place where the holiday spirit thrives year 'round. Are we privileged? You bet. 
Though some of us are more privileged than others, the great thing about Lamorindans is that we all do what we 
can, and we do it all the time. Every issue of the Lamorinda Weekly, including this one, illustrates my point. 
Since I can barely carry a tune, carol-writing is probably not my forte. So instead, begging your indulgence, I'd like 
to tell you a bit about some of the women for whom I am thankful. They write for you. With dedication to their craft 
and our community, and in their own unique voices, they raise this newspaper to a higher level. Three have been 
with us since our first, somewhat challenging, year. 
French by birth, Sophie Braccini writes in her second language. She has the uncanny ability to be in three places at 
the same time, and her articles report details and nuances that many would miss. Her French sensibilities mystify 
me at times and I may never completely understand her, but she is a warm and loving friend, a charming hostess, a 
substitute teacher, an active volunteer, and the doting mother of three children.  
Andrea Firth is also a local mom, with teenage twins, who grew up in the newspaper business. A medical writer by 
trade, it took a little while for her to find her voice. She can observe the most contentious situation and distill it 
down to a fair and factual report. When faced with an issue that seems unfathomably complex, Andrea is the woman 
for the job. She is also an avid runner and would do anything and everything for her kids or to help a friend. 
Cathy Tyson and her husband not only raised their two boys (now in college) in Lamorinda, they grew up here 
themselves. Equally at home chatting across the garden fence or tennis court, Cathy's cut-to-the-chase style informs 
our pages and her signature wit shines through in almost everything she writes (she's also the genius behind our 
most memorable headlines and police blotters). She is a woman of grace, a friend in any weather, and is more 
comfortable in her skin than anyone else I know. 
There are many others who make this newspaper what it is; Lucy Amaral, Lou Fancher, Jean Follmer, Caitlin 
Graveson, and our terrific photographers, columnists and sports writers. You'll get to know more about them in the 
future. 
I usually refer to working for the Lamorinda Weekly as 'community service.' None of us makes a living doing this. 
Whether it's a hobby, a vocation or a calling, we love what we do and we do it because we believe in our mission - to 
inform and to celebrate life in Lamorinda, for which we are all very thankful. 
From all of us at the Lamorinda Weekly - we wish you peace and joy this holiday season! 
-Lee Borrowman, Editor 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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